
 

 

                                                                     

           25th January 2024 

 

Y4: Behaviour and Attitudes Update  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As some of might have heard from conversations with the children, we have introduced three golden 
behaviours at school (Safe, Kind and Ready). The children have responded brilliantly and are enjoying 
demonstrating these behaviours and earning house points.  

In step with the introduction of these Golden Behaviours, we are looking to update the existing school 
Behaviour policy to ensure that it is fully fit for purpose, consistent and reflects the positive choices 
that we wish for children to make.  

Before we launch potential changes across the school, we want to know that they suitably work! With 
this in mind, in Y4, over the coming weeks, we will be 'testing out' a strand of the new policy which 
links to celebrating brilliant learning behaviours and conduct whilst also managing distractions 
proactively and positively in the classroom.  

Please do ask the children about what this looks like once we get started next week! We will, of 
course, keep families updated on the impact and potential changes for the future.  

Thank you in advance for your support.  

Yours faithfully,  

Mr Clark  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


